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El Paso Public Libraries Reopens U.S. 
Passport Facility at Popular Branch Library 
Applications Resume for those Seeking a Passport   
EL PASO, Texas—The City of El Paso Public Libraries is pleased to announce 
that the U.S. Passport Acceptance Facility is now open at the Dorris Van Doren 
Branch Library Branch, 551 E. Redd Rd. 
The public can access U.S. passport application services without an 
appointment. The facility had been closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic and 
library renovations. 
The El Paso Public Libraries currently offers passport services at four branch 
libraries:  

• Esperanza Acosta Moreno Branch, 12480 Pebble Hills 
• Richard Burges Branch, 9600 Dyer 
• Armijo Branch, 620 E. 7th 
• Dorris Van Doren Branch, 551 E. Redd 

Hours of operation at all the locations are as follows: 
• Sunday and Monday: Closed 
• Tuesday to Thursday: 10 AM to 4:30 PM 
• Friday: 1 to 4:30 PM 
• Saturday: 10 AM to 4:30 PM 

The passport services at these branch libraries are the only U.S. passport 
facilities open on Saturday. Appointments are not required; however, 
necessary documentation is needed to apply for a passport. 
For more information on passport services, including a checklist of necessary 
documents and payment details, visit the El Paso Public Libraries at 
www.ElPasoLibrary.org. 
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